GIOVAN BATTISTA SURDO fu IGNAZIO
ARMATORE
TRAPANT

Trapani, 28/6/63

Messrs. LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
! P AL BERMNMO

Dear Sirs,

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 17th
June 1963, and beg to inform you that it is not our intention
to keep the Class of the M/S "NUOVA AUSILIATRICE" with a
foreign Classification Society, as we have now reclassed her
with RI.NA.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

G.B. SURDO
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